
HARYANA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, HARYANA 

To 

(Buildings & Roads Branch) 

The Chairman, 
Broadways International School, 
Sector-76, Near Kherki Daula, 
Toll Plaza, NH-8, Gurgaon. 

No. dated 

Sub: Regarding Building Safety Certificate. 

0/o Executive Engineer, 
Provincial Division No.II, 
PWD B&R Br., Gurgaon 
0124-2300891 (Office) 

Email : pwd-eepd2-gurgaon@hry.nic.in 

Ref: Your application No.April/16 dated 28.4.2016. 

As intimated by SDE, PSD-IV, Gurgaon vide his no.1945 dated 10.5.2016 that 

the building of Broadways International School has been inspected by him and he has intimated 

that the same is a framed structure with RCC columns & beams and also as per the report of 

Consultant architect the structure/ building is safe structurally. Hence, the safety certificate is 

hereby issued. 

DA/NIL 

Endst.no. dated 

Executive Engineer, 
Provincial Division No.II, 

~WD B&R Gurgaon. 

Copy forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No.IV, 
Gtirgaon for information w.r.t. his no.1945 dated 10.5.2016. 

DA/NIL Executi/-, 
Provincial Division No.II, 
PWD B&R Gurgaon. 
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